
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To:  All Staff 
From: Human Resources 
Date: August 4, 2022 
Subject: New Management Team Member – Peter Payton 

 

Please join us in congratulating Peter Payton as 
the Director of Information Technology, 
effective August 15, 2022.  

Peter has worked as the Director of Information 
Technology for the last 18 years at the Renfrew 
Victoria Hospital where he has lead their IT team 
and successfully completed many large and 
complex IT projects.  Peter is very excited about 
joining PRH and helping to lead our IT strategy 
moving forward.  

 

 

Please welcome Peter to the Director of Information Technology position at the 
Pembroke Regional Hospital. 

 

 

 
 
 
 


